
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
 
To support your son/daughter as they are going through this difficult time, the school have 
communicated with NEPS and we have attached the following documents to assist. As a 
school community we are here for you all to offer support at this difficult time.  
  
Please click on the links below to access support information. 
  
Helping teenagers 
Ways to support your child at this difficult time  
Supporting children with additional needs coping with loss 
  
 
Kind regards,  
 
D. McCormack   
  

http://www.scoildara.ie/Portals/0/Helping%20teenagers.pdf?ver=2023-07-07-171842-350
http://www.scoildara.ie/Portals/0/Ways%20to%20help%20your%20child%20at%20this%20difficult%20time.pdf?ver=2023-07-07-171841-977
http://www.scoildara.ie/Portals/0/Supporting%20people%20with%20disabilites%20coping%20with%20grief%20and%20loss.pdf?ver=2023-07-07-171842-180

